
Government response: Government
response to Nissan manufacturing
update

“Nissan’s announcement is a blow to the sector and the region, as this was to
be a further significant expansion of the site and the workforce. The company
has confirmed that no jobs will be lost. They have reiterated today their
commitment to the UK by continuing to manufacture in Sunderland the current
Qashqai, Leaf and Juke models and the new Qashqai model from 2020.

“The UK automotive industry is a vital sector for the British economy which
draws on our combination of rich automotive heritage and cutting edge
innovation. Its role in providing high skilled well paid jobs, innovative R&D
and investment is why we are determined to build on these strengths to make
the UK a leader in the next generation of autonomous and electric vehicles
through the Automotive Sector Deal, as part of our modern Industrial
Strategy.”
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